
From: Alireza Ittihadieh [REDACTED]
Sent: Friday, August 7, 2015 2:43 PM
To: jeffrey E.
Subject: RE: N737L

I think the best course is to agree a price and prebuy parameter and then try to do the flight. Ideally if we do the MX in Texas and we can do the flight there under the disguise of MX it might be best. The danger is if you don't buy and we bring it back to California and we have an issue with the BOE. Would you agree to use the Oct Mx that is coming due as the prebuy which is about \$350k I think.

Please advise

From: jeffrey E. [mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, August 7, 2015 1:25 AM
To: Alireza Ittihadieh
Subject:

as i already spent 40k just go see as opposed to fly the bbj, are they suggestign they are willing to fly to alb on their dime or do they expenct another 40k.

--

please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> , and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved